

From the Office of the Dean

June 15, 2022

Madison Irvine



Re: Dean's List

Dear Madison,

On behalf of the Faculty, this letter is to congratulate you on achieving the academic standing recognized on the Dean's List for the 2022 winter term.

Eligibility for the Dean's List is established by TRU policy and recognizes academic excellence. The phrase "Dean's List" has been placed on your official transcript for the 2022 winter semester.

Your inclusion on the Dean's List recognizes your outstanding achievement in the Faculty of Education and Social Work during a remarkable time in world history. This is both a personal and academic achievement worthy of celebrating.

Congratulations again. We wish you all the best with your future learning and career plans. Please do keep in touch.

Sincerely,

Dr. Yasmin Dean

Dean, Faculty of Education and Social Work



From the Office of the Dean

January 12, 2023

Madison Irvine

Re: Dean's List

Dear Madison,

On behalf of the Faculty, this letter is to congratulate you on achieving the academic standing recognized on the Dean's List for the 2022 fall term.

Eligibility for the Dean's List is established by TRU policy and recognizes academic excellence. The phrase "Dean's List" has been placed on your official transcript for the 2022 fall semester.

Your inclusion on the Dean's List recognizes your outstanding achievement in the Faculty of Education and Social Work during a remarkable time in world history. This is both a personal and academic achievement worthy of celebrating.

Congratulations again. We wish you all the best with your future learning and career plans. Please do keep in touch.

Sincerely,

Dr. Yasmin Dean

Dean, Faculty of Education and Social Work